
Join us on 8th of April for an information session 
to provide an update on the construction of the 
new Data Centre for Microsoft at Coedkernew. 
During this information session, you will have the opportunity to learn 
more about the programme of works, our commitments to the community 
and minimizing disruption and ask questions of the project team 
constructing the data centre. 
Data Centres provide the physical infrastructure for the technology we 
depend on at work and in our personal lives. Whenever you open an app 
on your phone, join a virtual classroom or meeting, snap and save photos, 
or play a game with your friends online, you are using a data centre. Local 
businesses, government, hospitals, and schools rely on data centres every 
day to deliver you goods and services. 

If you have any questions before the session, 
please do contact us at newport@johnpaul.ie 

8th of April 2025	      10am-18.00pm 

The Parc Golf Club
Church Ln, Marshfield, Newport NP10 8TU


